
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

Pursuant to the Omnibus Guidelines on the Implementation of Community Quarantine in the 

Philippines and in compliance with Memorandum for the Office of the Executive Secretary  

directing all heads of departments, agencies and instrumentalities of government to adopt, 

coordinate, and implement guidelines which the IATF may issue on the COVID 19 situation 

consistent  with the respective  mandates and relevant rules and regulations, the DENR-EMB XI 

issued a Memorandum directing  the employees for a 14-day quarantine starting December 18, 

2020 until January 3, 2021.  Thus, the schedule of bid opening for the project “Petroleum, Oil and 

Lubricants” is postponed from December 28, 2020; 10:00 am to January 08, 2020; 1:30pm. 

 

 

          ROMINA L. DOMINGUEZ 

                                                                 BAC Chairperson 
 

 

 

 

 

 


